
Mount Pearl Tennis Club Meeting Minutes - January 28th 7:00pm

In attendance: Dustin Cole, Thomas Hawkins, Mark Spurrell, Stefan Jones, 
Meagan Condon

Review of last meeting minutes: Dustin is waiting to hear from the city on the 
agreed upon repairs that were requested in the fall. We will most likely hear 
more on this in the spring.

Sport Alliance chase the ace fundraiser is still ongoing and Thomas has been 
volunteering as needed. 

Frosty Festival mini tennis event is scheduled for February 15th. The adult 
evening will be held at St Peters in the evening and Saturday afternoon for 
juniors at Morris Academy. We have 1 junior and 2 adults pre registered but 
we are expecting more registration during Frosty week.

Grants: Dustin is currently working on the Sport Alliance grant due the end of 
January. Mark is working on the Canada summer jobs grant due February 2nd.
We were sad to hear that the SWASP program has been cancelled.

Staff: Dustin will contact Lcauren and aack to see if they would be interested 
in returning this summer. He will check with aack to see if he is interested in 
doing his tennis levels if he plans to return and when the next coaching 
course is being offered by Tennis NLc. Dustin to check with Noah Gibson as 
well.

Dustin to get summer tournament schedule for Thomas for rental purposes.

Greenbelt night is scheduled for February 17th, 6-7 people have committed.

Dustin to ask the city for more locks for the gates.

Next Meeting: February 25th 

Meeting adjourned at 7:40pm


